
 

March 23, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Gregory Smith, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Corrections and Juvenile Justice 

Statehouse, Room 441-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Smith: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 290 by Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 290 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 290 would revise the statute governing nonjudicial punishment under the Kansas 

Code of Military Justice.  A number of provisions would be restructured that are specified in the 

bill.   

 

 According to the Adjutant General, passage of SB 290 would have no fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 
 

 

 

 

 

cc: Cheri Froetschner, Adjutant General’s Office  


